
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Nick Verma  
Regulatory Program Manager 
Regulatory Affairs 
 

tel 416-495-5499 
fax 416-495-6072 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

November 6, 2015 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2014-0158 Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) 
 Energy Consumers Protection Act, 2010 (“ECPA”) Review   
 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge” and or the “Company”)  
 Comments on Cost Claims                                          
       
For the above noted proceeding, Enbridge has reviewed the cost claims received from the 
following: 

 
 Building Owners and Managers Association Toronto (BOMA) 
 Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (CME) 
 Consumers Council of Canada (CCC) 
 London Property Management Association (LPMA) 
 Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
The Company has no objection to the cost claims.  The Company notes that the cost claims for 
BOMA and VECC do contain discrepancies regarding the breakdown of hours between the 
completed Board’s template, Statement of Fees Being Claimed, and the respective dockets.   
 
The Company awaits the recommendations and/or cost awards of the Board with respect to the 
above mentioned cost claims. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[original signed] 
 
Nick Verma 
Regulatory Program Manager 
 
cc:   Tom Brett (BOMA) - via email 

Vincent DeRose (CME) – via email 
Julie Girvan (CCC) – via email 
Randy Aiken (LPMA) – via email 
Michael Janigan (VECC) – via email 


